
This is in regard to HB 3063. We opposed HB 3063, it removes my right to protect my kids and provide them with a safe 
environment. I strongly believe and have studied that vaccinations are extremely harmful. My children have a right to be 
protected from harm, both short and long-term, that would happen as a result of these vaccinations.  
Removing exemptions from vaccinations would take away our liberties and the liberties of our children for life, liberty 
and the pursuit of happiness, substituting it for chronic life-long illness. They pose absolutely no risk to others who have 
been vaccinated, rather the opposite. There have been absolutely no studies of the vaccines as they are currently given 
to babies and children and the sheer volume of them is staggering. 
HB 3063 is wrong for the people of Oregon or anywhere else. Do not take the exemption away from us. 
 
Sincerely, 
Monia Graham 
life-long Oregonian mom. 
 


